
From: Buddy Prete [mailto:buddyprete@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 2:32 PM 
To: Senator Slossberg; Rep. Rose, Kim; zRepresentative Charles Ferraro; zRepresentative Pam Staneski 

Subject: Budget 

 

Good day, 

 

I write you today to express my displeasure with the proposed budget.  Additional taxes and 

spending is not what Connecticut needs to thrive again.  Many businesses in Connecticut are 

struggling to survive and this budget will not help stabilize our economy.  We need to stimulate 

our business community rather than stagnate it.  Circumventing our spending cap is 

irresponsible.  It was put in place to limit out of control spending.  It should be adhered to. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

--  

Buddy T. Prete 

President 

Ultimate Interiors, Inc. 

47 River Street 

Milford, CT 06460 

(203)878-4457 phone 

(203)876-8596 fax 

www.ultint.com 
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